
 
WEDNESDAY WORD – “TALENT.”  LOVE JESUS, LOVE LEARNING, LOVE EACH OTHER 

 

CHILDREN IN NEED 

Thank you for your generous 

donations- we’ve had lots of fun 

wearing the clothes that make 

us feel good today – there were 

lots of pjs, onesies and slippers 

along with other great outfits 

and the children (and staff) 

have enjoyed a dress-down 

day ! 

REMEMBRANCE 

Thank you to everyone who 

bought poppies or other 

merchandise from the Royal 

British Legion – they are most 

grateful. The whole school took 

part in 2 minutes silence on 

Wednesday and we have a 

number of reflective displays in 

classrooms around school. 

One of our Y6 pupils. Owen, was 

featured in the local press for 

spending his birthday money to 

create laminated poppies he 

had drawn to brighten up the 

windows of Ashwood Care 

home- the Ozzie’s way in action 

in our community- well done 

Owen !  

PTA FUNDRAISER – OWN 

CLOTHES DAY – THIS IS A DATE 

CHANGE 

We would like the children to 

come into school in their own 

clothes on Friday 27th November 

and make a donation to the PTA 

please. We’ve changed the 

date from Monday as this 

involves a number of classes 

wearing their PE kit. Thank you 

for your continued support. 

PARENT INTERVIEWS 

We will be sending out a letter on 

Monday regarding our Autumn 

Term parent interviews. This 

year, we are giving you the 

option of a 5 minute phone call 

or a Zoom video call and these 

will take place during the week 

beginning 30th November. 

Forms must be returned by 

Friday 20th November. We 

won’t be able to 

accommodate last minute 

requests ! 

MATHS WEEK 

The children have taken part in 

lots of exciting and 

challenging activities, such as 

making maths hats and 

problem solving this week. 

SAVE THE CHILDREN - 

CHRISTMAS JUMPER AND 

CHRISTMAS DINNER DAY 

All of our children are invited to 

wear their Christmas jumpers 

and have a school Christmas 

dinner on:  

Friday 11th December.  

Christmas dinner is now 

available to pre-order on live 

kitchen and the order window 

closes on Friday 27th 

November. Children cannot 

order on the day. If your child is 

not having Christmas dinner 

they will need to bring a 

packed lunch. 

TREE PLANTING  

Eagles class have been 

involved with City of Trees 

today and have been planting 

a variety of trees on our little 

field. We hope to encourage 

biodiversity and ,in time, to 

provide some shaded areas 

for the children to relax in.  
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OZZIE’S NEWS – 13.11.20 

 

“THE OZZIE’S WAY 

CHAMPIONS OF THE 

WEEK.” 

All of these children 

have made St. 

Oswald’s HAPPY this 

week. Well done 

children. Keep it up. 

 

EAGLETS – Freya 

OWLETS – Freddie 

SPARROWS – Lauren 

ROBINS – Bella 

WAGTAILS – Lewis 

BLACKBIRDS – Shiloh 

STARLINGS – Eloise 

MAGPIES – Evie 

SEAGULLS – Jessica 

OWLS – Harley 

EAGLES – Claudia 

 

 
 

 

 



 
WEDNESDAY WORD – “TALENT.”  LOVE JESUS, LOVE LEARNING, LOVE EACH OTHER 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


